
 
We apologise for cancelling some outdoor clubs recently. This 
is due to the very intense and wild weather we have 
experienced, which is very irregular for this time of year. We 
are trying our best to rearrange them but making sure your 
children are safe is our main focus.  
Thank you for your understanding. 

Missing Black North Face Childs Medium Raincoat – it has been 

taken from Kids Club by mistake, if anyone knows where it is or has 

taken it home by accident please let us know. Thank you. 

Punctuality. Arriving at school on time is crucial. It sets 

the tone for the day and creates good habits for later in 

life. Please ensure that your morning routine enables 

your child to be in school for 8:55am each day. School 

starts promptly at 8:55am; learning activities begin from 

this time. The school doors open from 8:45am to ensure 

a prompt start. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 
 

  

    

   
 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
25th January 2024 

 01422 823324                        www.barkislandcofeschool.org.uk 

 admin@barkisland.calderdale.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs B Schofield B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

JANUARY 2024 

30th Tue 
National League Trust U11 Cup Regional Competition 

in York – Please meet at KS2 entrance @ 8.10am. 

31st Wed Tea Time Church starts again 

FEBRUARY  
5th Feb Keeping Safe Week – letter out today 

9th Feb SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF TERM 

19th Feb SCHOOL REOPENS 

22nd Feb Y5 School Trip to Jorvik Viking Centre 

22nd Feb West Yorkshire Cross Country Finals, Temple 
Newsam, 12pm  

MARCH 
7th March World Book Day – more info to follow 

16th March BSA BARKISLAND BALL at The Arches 

20th March 9:30 Easter Service @ Christ Church all welcome 

20th March 
Face-to-face Parental Consultations, from 4pm – 

more info to follow 

21st March Easter Egg Competition – more info to follow 

21st March 
Online Parental Consultations (am) – more info to 

follow 

21st March EYFS Easter Bonnet Parade 

22nd March SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF TERM 

S A V E   T H E   D A T E 

8th April SCHOOL REOPENS 

1st May Y3 School Trip to Magna– more info to follow 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRIST CHURCH, BARKISLAND 

EVERYONE WELCOME! 

CHURCH SERVICE 

Sunday 28th January - 11am  Parish  

 

 

PUPIL VOICE CURRENT THEME 
Fundraising  

EVERY 
VOICE 

@Barkiprimaryschool @BarkiSchool 

Our Little Lambs Nursery Provision -  
Summer Term 2024 

Applications for our Nursery are now being 
accepted from January 19th 2024.  
Closing date is Friday 2nd February 2024. 

The application form can be found here on 
our website 
https://www.barkislandcofeschool.org.uk/page/applic
ation-form/126563  
If you have any questions please email us at 
admin@barkisland.calderdale.sch.uk 

                      

     
 

Booking 

for our 

Holiday 

Club 

closes on 

Wednesday 

31st 

January! 

Book now to 

avoid 

disappointment. 

We have been alerted by Calderdale’s Health Protection team 

about an increase in the number of viruses and infections 

currently experienced by school children and staff. Please 

refer to the NHS guidance if you are unsure whether to send 

your child to school or not. Is my child too ill for school? - NHS 

(www.nhs.uk) 

Be aware information is over 2 pages         
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Earrings 

For PE lessons, earrings must 

be removed. If children are 

unable to remove their own 

earrings, it is advisable on PE 

days that children don't come to 

school in their earrings until 

they are confident in taking 

them out. Where earrings aren't 

able to be removed, they must 

be covered up with tape or 

plasters until the child is able to 

remove them.   

If you are considering having 

your child's ears pierced, 

please could you use the 

summer holidays to support the 

healing period. 

 

 

 
  

The full newsletter for 

‘Calderdale Music’ can be found 

on our website: 

https://www.barkislandcofescho

ol.org.uk/serve_file/23382069  
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